

93 NEWMAN STREET LONDON WIT 3EZ 020 7612 0370

hello@teenagecancertrust.org www.teenagecancertrust.org twitter.com/teenagecancer facebook.com/teenagecancertrust

Penguins Against Cancer C/O Fenwycks Tekels Avenue, CAMBERLEY, Surrey, GU15 2LB

22nd November 2017

Dear All

Thank you from Teenage Cancer Trust.

On behalf of Teenage Cancer Trust, I would like to thank Penguins Against Cancer for their kind donation of £2,000. We are very grateful to you all for helping young people with cancer. Please find enclosed a certificate to mark this donation.

As you know, we support young cancer patients and their families before, during and after treatment by providing them with age-appropriate care in our 28 units in NHS hospitals across the UK. We also support young people who are treated elsewhere through our outreach services. And our work doesn't end when cancer treatment ends. As young people and their families adjust to whatever the future holds, we're there to support them.

Currently, for every young person with cancer that we reach, there is another that we can't. You have taken us one step closer to reaching our goal of helping 100% of Young People with Cancer.

I'd love to keep you updated on our work and the difference that your support makes. If in the meantime you have any questions or would like further information regarding our work, please feel free to contact me and I will be more than happy to help further.

Young people shouldn't have to face cancer alone. Together, we can make sure they don't.

Thank you.

With very best wishes,

Charlotte Adams

Regional Fundraiser - South East

Tel: 07572251266 | Email: charlotte.adams@teenagecancertrust.org

